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Culinary Arts students from Stuart Career Center prepared dinner for members of the Board of Trustees
and presented them with cutting boards made at SCC in honor of School Board Recognition Month.
Pictured are (front, l to r) Tina Andrade, Culinary Arts teacher; Vicky Melo, GC Board of Trustees, Board
secretary; Jenice Coffey, Board member; Alyssa Curiel, Goose Creek Memorial; Natassja Davis,
Sterling; (back, l to r) Rex Miller, Meat Processing teacher at SCC; Agustin Loredo III, Board vice
president; Randal O’Brien, GC acting superintendent; Ken Martin, Board assistant secretary; Joe
Ayala,GCM;  Noe Ramos, GCM; and Pedro Martinez, GCM.  
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